
January 24, 2020 

 

We are halfway through the 2019-2020 school year! Today marks the last day of second quarter. 

Remember that Monday, January 27th is a Professional Work Day for Teachers so that they can 

finalize second quarter grades.  School is closed for students on Monday. 
   

Also, please remind your students that even though today was an “A” day, Tuesday will also be 

an “A” day for all middle and high schools to begin the second semester.  Students will receive 

new schedules on Tuesday morning. Second quarter report cards will be issued on Monday, 

February 3rd.   

 

Another date to make sure you are aware of, Tuesday, February 4th schools and offices will be 

closed for the Congressional Special Election. 

 

Important Dates: 

Jan. 24 – End of Second Quarter 

Jan. 27 – No School for Students – Professional Work Day for Teachers 

Jan. 30 – String Fling – 7:00pm at WLHS 

Jan. 31 – Spirit Day – Twin Day 

Feb. 3 – Second Quarter Report Cards Issued 

Feb. 3 – MAP testing begins for ELA (English Language Arts) 

Feb. 4 – Primary Election Day – Schools and Offices Closed 

Feb. 10 – Wilde Lake Activity Day 

Feb. 11 – MAP testing begins for Math 

Feb. 17 – President’s Day – Schools and Offices Closed 

 

+++++++++ 

WLMS PTSA Spiritware Sale 

What: PTSA has new spirit wear commemorating WLMS 50th Anniversary!!! We have 

hoodies, short sleeve t-shirts, and ragland t-shirt for sale.  Details on in attached flier. 

 When and How to Order:  In-Person sale during lunch on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

(January 29, 30 and 31) for all grades.  Please fill out the attached form and send with your 

student.   

Online sale site is http://www.epiapparel.com/wil170.html Items are to be shipped to the school 

and distributed in late February. 

Wanna help: We need volunteers to help sell spirit wear during lunch. If you want to help 

please reach out to treasurer@wlmsptsa.org. 

 

++++++++++++ 

Parents: Our lost and found is expanding.  If you child is missing their glasses, keys, fit bit, or 

phone please have them check in the front office.  If your child is missing their lunch bag or coat, 

please have them check the cafeteria. 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.epiapparel.com%2Fwil170.html&data=02%7C01%7Cann_yetter%40hcpss.org%7Cfbea580f082543a110ac08d7a0172700%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637153893625447221&sdata=9TIe8a3mlk0pX3bjZymOtg2saJIWydInVJezQ2eqQk4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:treasurer@wlmsptsa.org


++++++++++ 

Please visit the Community News and Programs page at 

https://www.hcpss.org/community-news-and-programs/ for announcements of upcoming events 

and programs sponsored by non-profit organizations. 
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